
   
 
            

 

IT – Genium INET production system failover to Site B 
completed (88/15) 

 

Failover completed to Site B 
The failover to site B has been completed, participants are now able to login to site B. 
Genium INET will now be running on site B until 14:00 CEST. Please remember to 
communicate your test results to us. 

 
For questions or comments, please contact: 
Technical Support  
technicalsupport@nasdaq.com 
+46 8 405 6750 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:technicalsupport@nasdaq.com

